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DATE 22
nd

 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Thank You! 

Thank you to each and every one of you for everything you have done to support the school 

since August. Thank you for walking with our children to local events and for accompanying us 

on trips. Thank you for attending school events and Learning Conversations. Thank you for your 

donations of uniform and Halloween/Christmas costumes/jumpers and thank you for supporting 

our Christmas Enterprise Fayre. We wouldn’t be able to do all the things we do without your 

support.  

 

Annual Survey  

Thank you for completing this year’s annual survey/questionnaire results which were emailed to 

families two weeks ago. The results were very positive, filling staff with pride. We hope to 

continue this good work in the New Year.  

 

Christmas Fayre and Enterprise Profits 

This year’s school fayre was a huge success. The children thoroughly enjoyed family members 

sharing their experiences about the World of Work and the Enterprise projects, and profits, were 

even better than last year.  

 

 The PTA/PC stalls raised £2909.14 

 The class Enterprise projects raised £2556.90 

 

In total a staggering £5466.04 was raised for Glebe Primary! Well done to all involved and a 

special thanks to the PTA/PC members for all the hard work behind the scenes, as well as the 

class teachers for 3 long weeks of enterprise work!  

 

Seasonal Treats 

We have enjoyed our Christmas parties, Christmas lunch and wearing our Christmas jumpers, 

dresses, ties, head boppers etc. Thanks to the PTA/PC for providing treats/snacks over the 

Christmas period.  

 

Final Goodbye 

It’s been an emotional week as we say goodbye to our fabulous DHT Mr Wilson. He is going to 

be missed by staff, families and pupils, and of course by me. He has brought so much to Glebe 

Primary in what feels like a short two years and we are not ready to say goodbye.  
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However, we know he’s more than ready to shine as Acting Head Teacher at Springside Primary 

HT and we wish him well. We thank him for all he has done to support the school and know 

he’ll be missed more than words can express.  

 

A Message from Mr Wilson  

It has been an absolute pleasure to work at Glebe Primary. I want to thank the pupils, 

parents/carers, staff and wider community for the support and kindness you have all shown me.  

It has been an honour to be a part of this community. I am sure Glebe will continue to grow 

from strength to strength under the superb leadership of Mrs Sanderson and I wish everyone 

success in the future. I look forward to working with Glebe as part of Cluster projects, so I will be 

popping in to see our amazing pupils on a regular basis. I wish everyone a very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year! Thank you so much for everything!   

 

Contact Details  

Office staff and school staff will not be on email over the holidays but I am happy for you to 

contact me should anything urgent or important arise before our return. Please contact me on 

gw09mcneilelaine@ea.n-ayrshire.sch.uk or on my personal mobile 07545 132 705.   

 

Final Thoughts 

Our happy smiling children make teaching a joy, we are so thankful to work with such amazing 

children.  We look forward to 2024 with hope for the future. We are confident we will continue 

to do our very best to provide a safe and stimulating learning environment for our children. 

Have a lovely holiday with your families and we will see you all on our return on Monday 8
th
 

January 2024. 

 

 

With sincere gratitude and pride 

Mrs. Sanderson and everyone at Glebe Primary  

 

 

Elaine Sanderson 

Head Teacher 

Glebe Primary School 
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